August 2018 Creating Options
Staying Active After Vision Loss
Perhaps it may seem difficult to remain active after experiencing vision loss.  It is always important for us to remain active and healthy. There are various opportunities to achieve this although it may seem difficult or even impossible to do so.  

Join the August 15gh Creating Options and join with others who are sharing similar concerns.  You may bring any  problems  or issues  to this group.  Friends and family members are welcome during these open discussions.  

Creating Options is facilitated by Nancy and Don Burns who have had years of  experience in working in such groups.  This group meets the third Wednesday of each month from 10:00 a.m. to 12 noon  within an atmosphere of confidentiality and support.
The group will meet in the Skills Center kitchen.  If coming by car, parking is available on south side of building.  You may enter the building at the Skills Center entrance located in the northeast corner of parking lot 
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